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HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION 
 
 
Downey, CA, July 7, 2024:  On July 6, 2024, at approximately 8:50 pm, Downey 
Officers responded to a call of shots fired on the west side of the Rio San Gabriel  
riverbed and the 105 freeway.  Upon arriving, officers discovered three males 
suffering from gunshot wounds.  The Downey Fire Department responded and 
pronounced the three males deceased at the scene.  This appears to be an isolated 
incident.  This is an ongoing investigation. 
                    
 
Anyone with additional information about this incident is asked to contact 
Detective Roberts at (562) 904-2386 or eroberts@downeyca.org 
 
Further press inquiries may be directed to Lieutenant Maria Villegas at (562) 904-
2302, mvillegas@downeyca.org. 
  
To provide information ANONYMOUSLY, call Crime Stoppers at (800) 222-TIPS or 
by texting the letters TIPLA, plus to CRIMES (274637) or by using the website. 
http://lacrimestoppers.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
  


